
Improved Mobile Phone Connec3vity in 
Birtsmorton and part of Castlemorton 

YOUR FEEDBACK IS REQUIRED 

Mobile network providers are planning to completely switch 
off 3G mobile phone signals, transi;oning en;rely to faster 
4G and 5G networks. This shutdown will create coverage 
gaps that require new mobile masts in order to provide 
adequate mobile voice and data services. 
Worcestershire County Council is working to enhance rural 
connec;vity, with Telecommunica;on Provider Atlas 
exploring a poten;al mast site in Birtsmorton Parish. The 
proposed loca;on is situated southeast of the Farmers Arms, 
on open farmland near an exis;ng power source. 
This specific site has been iden;fied as the op;mal loca;on 
for improving mobile signal strength for residents in 
Birtsmorton and the surrounding Castlemorton area near the 
local school. 
To facilitate a poten;al planning applica;on, Atlas is 
currently seeking local feedback and community input before 
preparing formal documenta;on. 

Please respond using the QR code or send your comments 
to: birtsmortonpc@gmail.com 
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